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Clergy: Protopriest Paisius McGrath, Pastor 
Protopresbyter William Diakiw, Attached 
Parish Board President: Karen Sheptak 

Choir Director: Lydia Rudolf 

Todav's Commemorated Feasts and Saints; 23*^^ Sunday after Pentecost- Tone 6; Saint 
Joannicius the Great 

Sf!TTF.r)TTT,F.*************************** 
Today,Sunday, November 4,23**^ Sunday after Pentecost, Divine Liturgy 10 am 40*'' Day 
Memorial Litia for Anthony Fiechuck Coffee Hour: Sheryl Henricks (Church) 
Thursday, November 8, Synaxis of the Holy Archangel Michael and the Bodiless Powers, 
Divine Litui^ 9:30 am 
Sunday, November 11,24*'' Sunday after Pentecost, Pan-Orthodox Pre-Advent 
celebration: Orthros 9 am Divine Liturgy 10 am Pre-Advent Luncheon 

For Healing and Good Health: Metropolitan Antony, Archbishop Daniel, Father Paisius 
McGrath, Protopresbyter William Diakiw, Pani Sonia Diakiw, Father Nestor Kowal, 
Panimatka Lillian Hnatko, Annie Hoden, Noah Troyan, Chase, Mary Keffalas, Kathryn, 
Brian, Orycia Hammerschmitt, Stephen Shept ak, Gregoiy Prokopchak, Jessica Burka, 
Amanda Burka, Tanner Noble, Arianna Coyle, Jean MarMw, Kathryn Tymkiw, Jack 
Povlick, Mary Ann Jurysta, Jerome Jurysta, Sherri Burka, Emil Russo, Helen Burka, 
Michael Romanyshyn, Eva Bilowich, Patty Hnatko, Rose Hnatko, Sherri Markiw, Ethan 
Rock, Scott Cygan, Metrophan Martin, Ronna Frenchak Pindel, Lovie Tymkiw, Donna 
Grey, Helen Olenic, our brothers and sisters suffering in Ukraine, Syria, Iraq and Egypt 

Memory Eternal: Anthony Fiechuk, the departed who died during the Ukrainian Famine 

****************** UPDATES*********************** 
This morning we offer a Memory Litia as we commemorate the 40*'' day of the repose 

of the servant of God, Anthony Fiechuk. May the Lord our God grant a blessed repose to 
His newly departed servant, Anthony, and may his memory be eternal! 

This morning we offer the Litany of the Departed for the 85*'' Anniversary of the 
Holodomer. Let us all continue to pray for those who died during the Ukrainian Famine 
and for those of our brothers and sisters who continue to suffer because of this tragedy! 

********************p^j^<§g AND UPDATES************************* 
Today we as a Parish Community extend our best wishes and congratulations to George 

Pawluk, as he celebrated his birthday this past week on Friday, November 2. May the Lord 
our God bless His servant, George, and grant to him many more blessed and happy years! 

We wish to announce that the Photographs displayed in the lower level of the Church of 
the "Life and Times of the 100 years of Alexander Shott will be displayed through the 2"'' 
week of this month. Anyone who has not had the opportunity to view these should do so 
soon! 

We wish to announce today; The Parish Executive Board has scheduled A Holiday Open 
House to be held on Sunday, December 9*'' with Divine Liturgy at 10 am followed by a 
Continental Breakfast and Social Gathering. Invitations will be distributed to all 
parishioners for their distribution to friends, neighbors and family members. Watch for 
more information in the coming weeks. 

This morning our Parish Board wishes to make the following announcement of a new 
procedure: The money box for the SeveirDay Lamp Candles will now be placed next to the 
lamp stand on the right side of the Church. You may continue to light your candle or if you 
wish, a board member or greeter will light your lamp for you. The Beeswax Candles will 
continue to be sold in the back ofBce in Narthex. This will help to keep Lamp Candle and 
Beeswax Candles monies separate for accounting purposes. 

Our Parish Basket Raffle for the month of October is a Fall Festival Holiday Basket 
consisting of bottle of Bailey's Pumpkm Spice(Limited Edition), bottle of Turning Leaf 
Chardonnay, and bottle of Pinnacle Spice Pumpkin Vodka(Limited Edition), beautiful 
pumpkin cut basket, leaf decoration and placemat. This lovely basket was made possible by 
a generous anonymous donor whom we thank very much. Tickets are availa1)le at Coffee 
Hour for $1 each and the drawing will be held next Sunday, November 11 at our Pre-
Advent Luncheon. 

We offer a word of thanks to everyone who came out to help with our Parish Pirohi Sale 
this past week. Our next Pirohi Sale will be on Thursday/Friday, November 15/16 and we 
encourage everyone to come out to help once as we work together for the good of the Parish 
in this way. 

We offer words of gratitude and thanks to all of our members for the generous 
donations that have helped with the many projects around our Church including the 
Church Roof. We encourage everyone to continue to give generously to our Capital 
Improvements Fund as we continue to work on the different projects of maintaining and 
updating our Parish buildings. 

MAY CHRIST OUR GOD GRANT TO HIS SERVANTS ALL OF THE FAITHFUL 
OF SAINTS PETER AND PAUL UKRAINIAN ORTHODOX CHURCH AND ALL OUR 
VISITORS TODAY, PEACE, HEALTH AND SALVATION AND MAY HE SAFEGUARD 
AND KEEP US ALL FOR MANY YEARS! 


